WABASH COLLEGE



Class Agents Letter

Alumni and Parent Relations P.O. Box 352 Crawfordsville, IN 47933

Web site: www.wabash.edu
Email us: alumni@wabash.edu

Phone: (765) 361-6369

Class of 1960

Class Agent
Charlie Quillin

WABAS

March 23, 2015

Wabash '60 Brothers,

By now you should have received the printed brochure and reservation form for the **2015 Big Bash at Wabash June 5—7**. If you've not received it, please contact Michele Ward at (765) 361-6369 or wardm@wabash.edu right away.

At this writing, 24, no, make that 26 of our classmates have indicated they plan to attend our 55th reunion of the Class of '60, a milestone that has special meaning in reference both to *place* and *people*. If you've not been back on campus for a few years (maybe 55?), the place is much the same in overall appearance, at least the core configuration around the mall, and a walk up the creaky stairs of Center Hall across to the Chapel and Sparks Center will bring back memories of the 50s. There are, of course, several additions to the campus as noted in the Big Bash brochure, and the look of the place in June is quite simply beautiful.

But it's people who make a reunion, particularly your class of '60 classmates, and perhaps even a few youngsters from later years. These are the guys that you'll want to share memories with of those life-shaping experiences from ages 18-22 that made you who you are today. The important thing is to let your classmates know you're coming to the Big Bash to celebrate our 55th reunion, and the way to do that is to **SIGN UP!** Your action can be just the prod someone else needs to get off the dime and join the party. So either complete the mail-in reservation form or register online: https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup2.

You can check out who is **officially registered** (and who's not) on this link:

https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/home.cfm?pages_id=230&orderby=year

So here's the deal: first, sign up and while on the Wabash site, you can make your annual donation to the College. Next, you'll want to secure lodging ASAP since rooms will be in limited supply (contact me if you need help with this). And bring plenty of hugs 'cause you know how us old guys thrive on them.

Dick Kite

55th Reunion Chair

wrkite60@gmail.com